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Grand Knight: Jim Golden                   

Deputy Grand Knight: Jack LiCausi 

Chancellor: Robert Dumont           

Treasurer: Joe Ercolino                   

Advocate: Jim Mendolera                 

Warden: Steven Heinz                               

Fin Secretary: John Scavelli                                             

Inside Guard: Don Fiscella                  

Outside Guard: Bill Rathbun              

Chaplin: Father Hugh McGuigan         

Trustee 1yr: Chuck Stellwag                

Trustee 2yr: Joe Klempka                   

Trustee 3yr: Jim Scialabba                       

Field Agent: Jason Staas                      

District Deputy: Edward Sedillo      

Recorder: Dave Williams

General Membership Meeting 

1st Thursday of each month at 7:00 

p.m. in the parish center. 

  

 

From the Grand Knight 
Hello Brother Knights, 

 
We are now beginning the 

season of Lent.  Let us pray 

that our intentions and 

sacrifices during this season 

are accepted and appreciated. 

My feeling is that our 

example and service to our 

youth is a priority and we 

will be serving the families 

involved in the Faith 

Formation by serving meals 

on both Mardi Gras Tuesday 

and Ash Wednesday. 

 

I want to thank all who 

helped with our Disability 

(Tootsie Roll) Drive = it was 

VERY successful and the 

money collected is still being 

counted. 

 

As a result of our spaghetti 

dinner early in the month, we 

are able to donate $900.00 to 

the Immokalee Pregnancy 

Center to help them continue 

with Pro-Life efforts. 

 
Three of the participants in 

the Free Throw 

Championship that we held 

on January 21 are continuing 

to the State Free Throw 

Championship competition 

on March 4.   We wish them 

well! 

  

Thank you again - Let’s 

continue with our efforts. 

 

 

Jim Golden  

Grand Knight

March 2017 Charity, Unity, 
Fraternity, Patriotism 

Officers for 2016-

2017 Fraternal 

Year 
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From the Deputy G. K. 
 

Worthy Knights ! 

The "Window" shows March 

activities will be also as busy 

as the previous months!! 

March 2nd - KC Business 

meeting at 7:00 pm at the 

Parish Center, please attend. 

March 18th - Annual 

Baseball Game at Century 

Link Sports Complex on that 

Saturday, at 1:00 pm. 

March 21st - KC 1st Degree 

meeting at 7:00 pm , Parish 

Center. 

March 26th - Planning 

meeting, 7:00 - 9:00 pm in 

room 309. Please all 

committees having future 

activities be present to make 

sure we have enough help to 

have the function(s) go well. 

March 25th - Setup for next 

day monthly Buffet 

Breakfast. Need help as 

usual. 

March 26th - KC Buffet 

Breakfast after all masses, 

please volunteer, we were 

short help in February and 

March is one of our biggest 

months. If you’re unable to 

help at least attend for 

breakfast and bring family 

and/or friends and enjoy a 

great breakfast. 

Thank you and God Bless !! 

See YOU in March !! 

Jack LiCausi

  

 
 

From the Chancellor 

 

Hello Brother Knights 

 
We had a successful 

Disability Drive .Thank you 

all for the great effort, 

especially the team captain’s. 

 

 Four participants at our Free 

Throw contest on 1-21-17 

participated in the Regional 

Contest in North Port and 3 

will continue to the State 

Contest on March 4 in Haines 

City. 

 First Place Winners in their 

category were: Kendal 

Williams, Justin Brietenstien 

and Will Tucker. 

Welcome to our 1st degree 

team: Jim Divine and Dave 

Williams. 

Jim Divine will alternate with 

Dave Erickson  in the 

position of Grand Knight. 

Dave Williams will be the 

Financial Secretary for the 

Ceremony. 

Our K of C Golf Tournament 

is April 2,2017 at Old 

Corkscrew Golf Club.  

Registration Forms are on the 

tables at church.  

Thank you again for all who 

helped out at the spaghetti 

dinner and the monthly 

breakfast. 

 

 Bob Du Mont 
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Please pray for our following brothers. 

Tony Almeida, Dumont, John Fazackerly, William Morea, Deacon Frank Comacho & his wife , 

Anthony Vocaire, Bill & Jean Stanley, Jess Jensen.

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Members Birthdays 
Frank Ragonese- March 1st 

Vincent Petrocelli-March 2nd 

Kenneth Corr-March 5th 

Robert Dumont-March 5th 

Joseph Boss Jr- March 10th 

John Bradford- March 10th 

Edward Riley Jr- March 13th 

Dave Crawford-March 16th 

Joh Horan-March 16th 

James Devine-March 17th 

William Kienel-March 19th 

James Mendolera-March 23rd 

Mark Yosway-March 23rd 

Edward Higgins-March 29th 

Ralph Albate-March 30th 

Vince Perfretto-March 30th 

Anothony Vocaire-March 

30th. 

 

 

 

 

In Case of Death: At the death of a Brother Knight, notify the Grand Knight or the next in 

charge, who will then contact the family and offer sympathy and help from the Council. The 

Council member contacting the family should ask whether a wake will be held and if so, whether 

the family would like the Council to do a rosary service. If a Mass will be offered the family 

should be asked if they would like a resolution of condolence to be presented. Any ceremonial 

presentation requested should be done only with permission of the clergy. If the deceased 

Brother is a 4th Degree member, the Grand Knight will notify the Insurance Field Agent and the 

Faithful Navigator of the Assembly.  

 

Grand Knight: Jim Golden email: jbgolden52@gmail.com Telephone 239-464-0897  

 

Please visit our website at http://www.kofccouncil10498.org/ for addition information and 

upcoming events.  

 

Publisher: Matthew Gerenday. E-mail hmstitanic1@aol.com Telephone 239-768-3712 

 

 


